
 

 
Dear Families,  

 

Welcome to Kindergarten!  I am looking forward to a wonderful year.  We will be 

learning many new and exciting things!  

 

Here is a list of materials that your child will need for kindergarten: 

 

  2 Large packs of sharpened pencils 

  2 Packs of pink erasers (not the ones that go on the pencils) 

  Large Pack of Crayola Twistable Crayons 

  2 Large packages (or more) of glue sticks (solid, not liquid) ------ 

  1 Pair Kid Scissors 

  2 Sturdy pocket folders with their name on them (the hard plastic ones work best) 

  1 Smock for art class (it can be an old shirt) 

  2 boxes of tissues 

  1 Bottle of hand sanitizer(pump style) 

  $6.00 for project money for the year 

  1 Clipboard ---------------------------- 

  1 Backpack 

  1 Plastic Pencil Box to place all supplies in. It should look like this  

  4 or more skinny EXPO dry erase black markers.  Must look like this        

  1 box gallon size Ziploc bags (boys) 

  1 box sandwich size Ziploc bags (girls) 

 A SMILE AND A POSITIVE ATTITUDE!!! 

 

Please do not bring a pencil sharpener, large ring binder, toys or candy. 

Please only label your child’s smock and 2 folders.  The other items are for the class 

community use. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Conyers 
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